
Diary Dates              

March 

18th Red Nose Day 

22nd Year 5 Swimming starts 

22nd/23rd Parents Evening 4-7pm 

27th Mothering Sunday 

April 

1st  School closes for Easter Holidays at           
 2.30pm 

19th School Opens Term 5 

 

World Book Day 
We celebrated World Book Day on 
Thursday, 3rd March in school. 

It was fabulous to see all the children and 
staff in their outfits. Thank you to all 
those who participated in the book 
exchange. 

 

 

Ukrainian Appeal 
A huge thank you to all those who have 
donated so generously to this cause. The 
last drop off is today at the end of school. 
Thank you to Mrs Furmann for 
organising the collection of the items. 

               FRIDAY 4TH MARCH 2022 

Boughton News 

 

       An Academy  

RD Out of School 
Care 
RD Out of School Care will be     
running a holiday club from 4th to 
8th April between the hours of 8.30 
to 5.00. 

We will send a letter out in the next 
couple of weeks.  

 

 
 

 

Sleepout for the 
Hope Centre 
One of our parents took part in the 
big sleep out at Delapre Abbey last 
weekend and has raised  nearly 
£500. If you are able to donate 
please follow the link. 

 https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/
Bigsleepinandout?
utm_source=whatsapp&utm_medium=fundraising&ut
m_content=Bigsleepinandout&utm_campaign=pfp-
whatsapp&utm_term=7b6674e2425c4961950ef0bc79c
9b22a  
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Swimming 
Year 6, Year 5 and Year 4 swimming 
sessions will be taking place after the 
Half Term holiday. 

Year 6 will be swimming on March 8th 
and 15th. 

Year 5 will be swimming on March 22nd, 
29th, April 19th and 26th.  

Year 4 will be swimming on May 3rd, 
10th, 17th and 24th. 

Please make sure your child has a towel, 
underwear and appropriate swimwear on 
swimming days (i.e. girls have a one-
piece swimming costume and boys’ 
swimming shorts are not too loose). All 
children will be required to wear a 
swimming hat whilst in the pool. 

All children are to come to school 
wearing their costume under their 
uniform. 

If you would like to request for your 
child to wear goggles, you need to email 
boughtonyr6@gmail.com requesting that 
they wear them, giving the reason. Please 
be mindful that a part of our swimming 
curriculum is staying safe around water 
— we don’t always have goggles on our 
person when we are around water.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Unusual Request 
Does anyone know of anyone with a 
large vehicle, no longer roadworthy, but 
available for refurbishment, such as a 
van, horse box, bus or  coach (free of 
charge….) 

We are looking for something that could 
be repurposed to house our library. 

Please contact the school via Facebook, 
or by email to                                                     
admin@boughtonacademy.co.uk or 
phone 01604 842322. 

Thank you. 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 


